
Inwood Township Regular Meeting Minutes 

For January 21, 2015 submitted on Feb 18, 2015 

 

Pledge of allegiance was said 
Meeting was called to order at 7 P.M. by Kelly Silkworth, Supervisor. 
Board members present: Kelly Silkworth, Tammy Rochefort, Cindy Watchorn, and Bryan Landis 
and Bruce Spaulding. 
Accepted previous meeting minutes as presented by clerk. Motion C. Watchorn Support B. 
Landis AIF M/C  
Accepted the treasurers’ report as presented by treasurer. Motion B. Landis Support B. 
Spaulding AIF M/C. 
 

Old Business 
 
New Business 
Spring Clean Up- Tammy will contact MRI for price per pound for next meeting and tentative 
date will be 3rd weekend in May. 
 
New Board of Review Members- Bonnie Elliott and Gail DeMars for Board of Review Alternates.  
They are scheduled for training on Feb 11, 2015 along with Bette Ozanich and JoAnne Annelin. 
 
Recommendations for 2015-2016 Budget- present next month price for scoreboard and shed 
for baseball field.  Mowing for 2015 decision where to put out on bids or hire UPCAP Kelly will 
contact UPCAP –Mowing Tabled 
 
Building Plan Cost from Stonington Peninsula- Stonington will sell their plans for $2000.00 plus 
copy fees for 15 pages @ $3.75 per page.  Kelly will contact Jake Rivard about going with her 
and Bob to look at plans to determine if plans meet all current building codes. 
  
FD/EMS 
EMS – Cindy reported 2 of the 3 volunteers have passed test and 3rd volunteer will be taking 
test soon.   
 
Correspondence 
NA 
 
Public Comment 
Pat Carley suggested when Kelly goes to Stonington she finds out how much original bid was 
and any additional costs.  He also asked if Board had ever checked with Delta Disposal or 
Hiawatha Shores for spring clean-up. 
 



Terry Brooks suggested Board should request more than 1 copy of the blue prints 4 or 5 copies 
may be needed. 
 
Dan LaFoille commented the UPCAP workers are hard to determine because it is based on jail 
inmates.  He said 911 equipment upgrade has been tested and should be operating soon.  He 
suggested the Board be careful when buying blue prints because there may be problem if 
township name and address are not on the plans.  He also stated the Wind Lawsuit has been 
answered and Planning Commission for recommendations and changes that may be 
implemented.  He suggested the Township Board attend County Board meeting to show their 
support. 
 
Payment of Outstanding Bills 
Payments made in the amount of $8534.82 and deposits in the amount of $78064.72.  Motion 
C. Watchorn Support B. Spaulding AIF M/C 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:23 p.m. was made by B. Landis Supported by B. Spaulding 
AIF M/C 
 
Others present for the regular meeting at the Inwood Township hall were:  John Weimer, 
Bonnie Elliott, Cindy Swayer, Pat Carley, Jan Carley, Terry Brooks, Sandy Brooks and Dan 
LaFoille. 
 
 
 
 


